INFORMATION PAPER

TO:          MEMBERS OF THE NELSON COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:    BEVERLY HENDERSON, DIRECTOR OF SPECIAL EDUCATION

CC:           JANICE LANTZ, SUPERINTENDENT

DATE:      June 16, 2009
ISSUE:      2009 High School Transition Options for Students with 


    Challenging Behavior
INFORMATION:      A PRESENTATION WILL BE MADE TO THE BOARD OF 



EDUCATION ON THE NEWLY IMPLEMENTED PASS

       PROGRAM THAT PROVIDES STUDENTS WITH CHALLENGING BEHAVIOR 
Through a review of discipline referrals, including in-school and out of school suspension reports, the high school administration has identified a need to address chronic behavior issues with a new approach.  Mr. Haun, NCHS Principal; Hunter Ballard, teacher; Lisa Allen, Counselor and Stacie McCune, School Psychologist attended a regional training on implementation of the PASS program. 

PASS is a process for managing the behavior of students who are behaviorally at-risk and who have not responded to campus code of conduct interventions, classroom management strategies, or small-group interventions. 

To date the program has proven to be very successful.  Old Kentucky Home Middle will attend a training September 22, 2009 and plans to implement the PASS program in January 2010.
Please see the attached documents for additional information

